This letter is provided as an example for your background information and is not intended to be
directive nor should it be construed as clinical or reimbursement advice. Physicians should exercise
medical judgment and discretion to appropriately diagnose and characterize the individual
patient’s medical condition. In addition, healthcare providers are responsible for ensuring the
accuracy and validity of all billing and claims for appropriate reimbursement.

Re:

Dear

| am writing to request an expedited appeal, reconsidering your denial of coverage for
, suspension for intravenous infusion, which | prescribed for my patient,

It is our understanding that is denying coverage. Your reasons for denial are
We believe that
is medically necessary to treat medical condition.

Listed below are the patient’s diagnosis, medical history, and treatment plan, which confirm the medical
necessity and appropriateness of treatment with

Patient’s diagnosis, medical history, and treatment plan

is -year-old patient with as of . has been in
my care since

As a result of this diagnosis,
. Additionally, has previously tried and failed to achieve a
durable response with the following treatments:



| hope you will agree is appropriate and necessary for and
will provide coverage for this treatment. Enclosed in support of this appeal are:

Thank you in advance for your immediate attention to this request. This treatment is vital in order to
improve and ultimately maintain health and life. In the absence of this medically necessary
treatment, the patient can succumb to this disease.

Please contact me at or via e-mail at
for any additional information you may require regarding this appeal.

Sincerely,

Attachments:
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